
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2021

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
THURSDAY, 11TH NOVEMBER 2021 - REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY

We will be dressing in red and creating poppy pictures.
 FRIDAY 12TH NOVEMBER 2021 - WORLD KINDNESS DAY

We will be creating cards, having a tea party and learning about what it means to be kind. 
WEDNESDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2021 – WORLD HOMEMADE BREAD DAY

We will baking bread. 
THURSDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 2021 – NURSERY SCHOOL READINESS MEETING

Please book in via ParentZone. 
FRIDAY 10TH DECEMBER 2021 – CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

Come to nursery in your Christmas jumper.
WC 13TH DECEMBER 2021 – CHRISTMAS PARTY WEEK INCLUDES CHRISTMAS DINNER

Visit from Father Christmas and lots of fun activities. 
FRIDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2021 – TERM ENDS

FRIDAY 24TH DECEMBER 2021 NURSERY CLOSES AT 1.00PM & REOPENS ON WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2022

LAMBS 
The children have 
spent time playing 
in the home corner 
exploring different 
messy play material 
such as gloop and 
the new metal tea 
set. 

DUCKS
The children have 
enjoyed exploring 
sounds, using the 
metal home corner 
objects the children 
realised they could 
use the pots and 
pans to make lots 
of different noises. 

FARMERS
The children have been learning about where and how 
different fruit and vegetables grow. We learnt whether the 
fruit and vegetables grew on a tree, plant or in the ground. 
We created apple tree paintings using fruits and made 
apple crumble which we couldn’t wait to eat at tea. 

EXPLORERS
The children have recently been intrigued by the 
changes in the weather and the number of leaves 
they can find in the garden. We have taken part in 
mindfulness sessions outside taking a moment to 
relax and listen to the wind moving through the 

trees. The children have also enjoyed watching the 
leaves fall from the trees and trying to catch them. 

NURSERY OPEN MORNING 
Thank you to all parents who attended our open 
morning and for your lovely feedback. We will be 
holding our next open morning in February 2022. 

COMING UP 
NURSERY COUNCIL 

This term our nursery councilors are Seb, Ellie, Elliot, 
Abel, Mara and Alisdair. In the coming month we will be 

reviewing the sensory room and deciding what 
improvements we need to make to it. 

CHRISTMAS COMPETITION 
Our nursery rooms will be competing to win the best 

decorated room for Christmas, all decorations have to be 
made by the children and will win a special prize. Parents 
will be asked to join in through our weekend challenges. 


